
	

	

LAKESIDE GROVERS  OF 
TAMARIND  GROVE	

A SOCIAL CLUB FOR RESIDENTS 
FORMED  FOR THE PURPOSE OF 

MEETING OUR  NEIGHBORS IN A FUN, 
RELAXED ENVIRONMENT 

	  
Board of Directors	

President,  
Kat Ort iz 
goplaykeds@gmail.com 
 
Communications & Records, 
Sandy Johnson 
sandyj1950@aol.com 
 
Events Director,  
Lorelei Hoff 
lwhoff.fl@gmail.com 
 
Treasurer, 
Deb Delvaux 
deb.delvaux@gmail.com 

 
Tickets	

Tickets ,  
Patti  Parker 
(352) 561-4438 
2435 Upper Elmwood Place 
 
Must be a member to buy tickets.	
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   A publication of the Lakeside Grovers Social Club 

 	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ric Mitchell and His 
Extreme Bingo! 

 
MONDAY, May 23, 2016 

6:30 PM 
STERLING HEIGHTS 

 
I-22,  B-14, G-58 . . . . WAIT . . . HOLD 
ON . . . THIS IS NOT YOUR BINGO 
HALL BINGO!  Ric Mitchell, also known 
as The Game Show Man, presents . . .  
E    X   T   R   E  M  E     B   I   N   G   O !   
A combination of classic bingo and Name 

That Tune, Ric plays a snippet of a tune, you guess the title and match it to 
a square on your “bingo card.”   Music, singing, and lots of laughs are in 
store for everyone coming to enjoy this event.  Buy your tickets Tuesday, 
May 10.   Remember, bring your CHECKBOOK.  We no longer take 
cash. 
 
As has become our habit, you’ll start with a 
delicious dinner from a local favorite - 
Oakwood Smokehouse & Grill.  Dinner will 
consist of pulled pork, brisket, and three (3!) 
sides, dinner rolls, and dessert. 
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EVENT IN BRIEF: 
 
   Tickets:     $12.50 
    Format:    Open 
    Food:        Oakwood 

	

 
TICKET TUESDAY! 

May 10, 2016  4-5 P.M. 
Tamarind Grove Mail Station 

 
 

New this year . . . We	are only accepting SEPARATE CHECKS 
made out to ”Lakeside Grovers Social Club” for each event/purpose.  
Ticket Sales personnel will have NO CASH on hand.  We are trying 
to get away from having any cash transactions at the ticket sale site. 
Available for sale on May 10 will be: 
 

MEMBERSHIP DUES:                          $5.00 per person 
TICKETS FOR EXTREME BINGO:  $12.50 per person 



	

	

Tell us if you change your 
email address. 

Put us in your address book to reduce chance 
of our emails going into your junk folder. 
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VISIT OUR WEBSITE: 
www.lakesidegrovers.com  	

 
 

Help Wanted!!                     
Take this opportunity to become involved with your club.  Your contributions of 
time and talent are greatly needed to make the events run smoothly and keep our 
club active.  Currently we are looking for: 
 

• Photographers – a few people we can call to take shots of our 
events for the newsletter and website.  Contact Sandy Johnson at 
sandyj1950@aol.com 

 
• Backup for the website.  Char Griffin requests a backup “just in 

case”.  Contact Sandy Johnson at sandyj1950@aol.com 
 
 

• Backup for the assembly of the newsletter.  Someone else writes the copy, so it’s just a matter of input of 
text into the template and adding some clipart.  Contact Sandy Johnson at sandyj1950@aol.com 

 
• Backup for MailChimp email.  This would include adding or deleting of names on the address list and 

sending out occasional emails to club members.  Contact Sandy Johnson at sandyj1950@aol.com 
 

 
	
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Club’s email address 
communications@lakesidegrovers.com 

LGSC FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

MARCH –  MENTALIST 
 
Ticket Sales:   $3,525.00 
 
Expenses: 
    Entertainer, Mark Stone   $1,400.00 
    Food:     1,645.45 
    Table Covers:                               48.15 
 
Net Surplus:   $   431.40 * 
 
* By selling tickets to people outside our 
club, this event was planned to earn a 
surplus.  These funds will be used to 
subsidize upcoming events. 

Help Found!! 
 
Thank you to those who responded to last month’s 
requests for help: 
 

• Eva and Skip Gudeth for volunteering for 
our 50/50 ticket sales. 

 
• The members who said “yes” to the 

request to take a few pictures of our Game 
Night events with their cell phones.  You 
can see the fruits of their efforts on the 
next page. Good job!  

 
• Marsha Herring and Sandy Johnson who 

took the class “Mailchimp 101” from 
Char Griffin and someday hope to have 
the confidence to actually send an email! 
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VISIT OUR WEBSITE: 
www.lakesidegrovers.com 

 
April in 
Pictures 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

The Club’s email address 
communications@lakesidegrovers.com 


